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Free Work Boots Available for Veterans 

Funding Available Through Northglenn VALE Program 
 
Northglenn, CO – Veterans who need boots to increase their income are encouraged to 
contact Justin Schomig of Red Letter Work Boots for a free pair.  All you need is a VA ID 
or a DD214.  
 
Earlier this year Justin received grant funding from the Northglenn Victim Assistance 
and Law Enforcement (VALE) program to assist him in providing boots to veterans in 
need.   
 
Contact Schomig at 720-233-1859 or Justin.schomig@btinternet.com. 
 

# # # 
 
For more information about the city’s services and offerings, visit www.northglenn.org 
and follow us on Twitter and Facebook.  


